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July 7th, 2019

NOTIFICATION OF PAPER ACCEPTANCE

Dear, Nanik Lestariningsih,

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that your abstract entitled 
"Development of High Botanical Module to Integrated Islam towards Independence Student Learning " 
has passed the reviewing process and accepted for ORAL PRESENTATION in THE 3th ICLIQE. Letter of abstract
acceptance can be downloaded directly in your submission account (https://icliqe-uns.com/CBuddy/user/LOA/93).

This email is also to kindly remind you that the deadline of full paper submission is on July 25, 2019. Please submit your
full manuscript through the conference system.

All submitted papers will be subjected to a strict review process. Authors are reminded to follow the formatting requirement
of the paper which can be found in the website https://drive.google.com/open?
id=1wUt2ucmcOtrI1eefoVCaiQwqMCl3MLgX

Please keep in mind that payment of the Registration Fee should be made payable to UNS payment gateway at
http://bit.ly/icliqe-uns (http://bit.ly/icliqe-uns) and the proof of payment can be uploaded through the conference system no
more than July 19, 2019.

On behalf of organizing committee, we would like to invite you to attend THE 3rd ICLIQE UNS in Solo, Indonesia on
September 7, 2019. We look forward to meeting you at the conference. For queries, don’t hesitate to contact us. If you are
unable to join us at the conference for any reason, do let us know as soon as you can so that we may offer your presentation
slot to others.

We are looking forward to hearing from you.

Chairman,

Dr. Riyadi, M.pd
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